
CHASEN CITRUS HEIGHTS AREAS SEVEN – EIGHT - NINE 

TUESDAY      7:00     1/17/2023 

The Connection of Antelope Road Christian Fellowship, 7800 Wonder Street 

  

WELCOME AND SELF INTRODUCTIONS                                                            Kathy 

MINUTES – Distributed and approved                                                               DeAun 

TREASURER’S REPORT                                                                                           Steve 

        Areas 7/8 Checking $2.162.37, Savings $330.68,   Area 9 Checking $1,148.48                                                                          

IMPACT OFFICER REPORT                                                                                     

The report for January – December 2021, compared to January – December 2022, show that statistics are very 
much the same. Robberies, shoplifting, and homeless calls are up. Burglary, vehicle theft, traffic stops are down.  

COMMITTEE AND PROJECT REPORTS                                                                   

1.  PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT                                                             Dave 
There are no changes in the projects.                                                          

2.  FAMILY CHRISTMAS PROJECT                                   .                         Bill 
The Christmas Project was a huge success; we played Santa for 6 families. Woodside School and HART 
were astonished with the generosity of the gifts. Bill did an excellent job planning and directing the 
project. We plan to help even more families next year.   

3. CONNECT is busy planning and organizing for this year.                Glenn 
 See citrusheights.org for calendar and information. 

4.  The benches have been shipped (again) for the Old Auburn walking trail. 

PROGRAM/PRESENTATION – MARIJANE LOPEZ-TAFT, CITY COUNSCIL REPRESENTATIVE DISTRICT 2 

Three major goals for Citrus Heights: 

1.  Supporting Business and Economic Growth 
2. Safety and Beautification  
3. Strengthening  Ties with the San Juan Unified School District 

 
Ms. Lopez-Taft explained each of her goals and how she will promote them. In addition, she asked for the 
support of the people in the district by communicating with her with your opinions, observations, and 
concerns. She expressed her concern for school safety and road repairs. However, any allocations of 
money for projects need to  “make sense”; be  properly planned, worthwhile, and have no needless taxes. 
She has suggested that the City Council hold town meetings to discuss single issues. We asked that she 
communicate with us monthly to keep us up to date. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS    
February Meeting 2/21/2023, Tanya Kravchuk, newly elected to the San Juan Unified School District Board 
REACH Pot Luck Gather in March – 3/13/23 at the Community Center 
City Community Project Grant  
Contact CHASEN for concerns and ideas for 2023 

 
Recording Secretary DeAun Deckwa 1/19/2023.                             


